COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC.3.

29th September, 1950,

Dear Sir,

I duly received your memorendum of the
16%h ins tant regerding the steamer "TEMARA" and shell
be glad to learn whether 1t is intended to use this
vessel permanently as e siore ship as, if so, the
Commi ttee would be prepered to consider Special
Survey requirements for a classification restricted
by e notation of "Now a Stare Ship",

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Commi‘ttee

V, Nielsen, Esq,,
THOESHAVN.

10 997 - 009003 - 0304



